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> Hello, our names are Debbie and Paul Medeiros, and we are writing our concerns with regards to the
above application number. We live at 14 McClure Avenue, and we are very familiar with the house on 27
Sanford Crescent.

> First and foremost, there are a few measurements that are incorrect on

> the blueprints.: the survey shows a 3 car parking, when he has his

> driveway extended to 5 car parking where the survey says grass. With

> regards to the backyard, the survey says grass all around, when half

> of it is concrete with a small of patch for a garden. The survey shows

> measurements that are not up to bylaw code. We aren’t sure why this is
> even considered passing, as measurements aren’t adhered to. Our other
> concerns are that if you allow this person to build a garden suite,

> would we then have all the other neighbours building units and suites

> in their backyard? Our last concern is this: did the city send an

> employee to verify these measurements on the survey? Surely for the

> proposal, this would have been looked at. We somehow don’t think that
> happened. In closing, we just want the bylaws to be in place and to be

> fair to everyone involved. If we all stick to the bylaws, it is fair

> for everyone. Thank you for your time. Debbie and Paul Medeiros Sent

> from my iPhone Please review the City of Brampton e-mail disclaimer

> statement at:




